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Grant Agreement #11-R01W Final Report 

Security and Safety (padlock and freezer replacement) 
                                                              Submitted by Jane Seitz, Executive Director 

 May 11, 2011 
 

Project Objective: 
 
Replacement Padlocks to provide security for our wildlife patients and our educational residents and to 
keep any invited, trespassers or unwanted guests from entering cages and harming themselves or the 
occupant. 
 
Replacement Freezer to provide proper storage for food (mice and quail) that is fed to our wildlife 
patients and our educational residents.  And to protect the nearly $1,500.00 worth of food that is on hand 
at any given time at the center. 
 

Completed Project Description 

 
Padlocks: Forty-two locks were purchased from Decatur Lock Company at total costs of $799.68. The 
lock company put the IRC logo on each lock free of charge.   They are also repairing any old locks that 
can be repaired for extras and keying them like the new ones - all at no charge. The IRC now has good 
locks on every cage and building door that opens with one key.  The new locks have made feeding and 
caring for our wildlife patients quicker and easier.  And the staff feels much safer with the new locks in 
place. 
 
Freezer: IRC had requested $900.00 for a freezer when applying for the grant.  The IRC ended up 
purchasing a similar appliance from Lowe’s in Decatur – but with not quite as many bells and whistles – 
for only $599.00 with an additional 10% off.  The total was $539.10.  That was a $360.90 difference.        
I e-mailed Lamma Parrack, the Grant Administrator, and received permission to use the remaining money 
for the purchase of an additional freezer to give even more space.  I have attached a copy of that email. It 
is so nice to have clean and reliable appliances in service.  The purchases from Lowe’s were $539.10 on 
March 20th and $390.00 on April 19th.  The total of the receipts is $929.10.  The IRC will pick up the 
additional $29.10 from our operating budget. 
 
Total reimbursement requested is $799.68 + $900.00 = $1699.68  
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This Illinois Raptor Center E-newsletter was sent out to over 500 subscribers and media addresses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Decatur Tribune Wednesday, March 30, 2011 
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